
 
 
 
TM/593/2019/1783       Date :     05 .01.2019 
 

Trade Circular No. 13 
 
 

SUB:  120th meeting of the Dock Safety Committee, held on 14.12.2018 
 
 
 Attention of the Port Users of Mormugao Port Trust is invited to the observations 

made by the Dock Safety Committee in its 120th meeting held on 14.12.2018, that the 

trucks are being driven recklessly inside the Ports operational area without adhering to 

the speed restriction of 15 kms per hours.  

 

 It is hereby urged upon the Members of the Trade to kindly accord the highest 

priority to the safety of the workers deployed at the work site and to advise their 

transporters to strictly instruct all their drivers to follow safe driving inside the Port. 

     

Kindly note that if any of the vehicle is found violating this direction then  strict 

action as deemed fit shall be initiated including suspension of entry in the Port 

jurisdiction. 

 

 This circular is issued for the information of the Members of the Trade and with a 

request to inform all the stake holders and for strict compliance. 

 

 

TRAFFIC MANAGER 
 

President, Mormugao Ship Agents Association – With a request to inform your 
members 
President, Mormugao Stevedores Association – with a request to inform your members 
 
MPT Website 



Hindi Section – GAD – for translation  
 

 


